
April 6, 2018 

.  

Dear Phillips 66 Lubricants Honda Marketer, 

As you may have noticed, there have been several industry wide price increase 

announcements this year already. After holding pricing for the past year and 8 months, 

Honda has announced a price adjustment effective April 1, 2018. The new price pages 

are posted to Hondastream. 

Please contact your Territory Managers should you have any questions. 

Thank you for your support, 

The Honda Team 

http://links.phillips66lubricants.com/kE06z0q001d01LCy160l10Q

